
BOOK FAIR 2022 
This year our annual Book Fair will be  

held in the school library. 

Monday 31st Oct to Friday 4th Nov 

Please come and support the school with all 

proceeds directly benefitting our school 

library. 

General Opening Times: 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday    

8.15 to 9.15 and 2.30 to 3.30 

Wednesday  

8.15 to 9.15 and 2.00 to 3.00 

 

Special Parent Shopping Thurs 9.00 to 10.00 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 



Online Payments 

For convenience, we have the ability to take online payments through the 

scholastic website.  

Please see the back page of the attached Scholastic Flyer for information 

in relation to online payments. 

This information is also available on the back of the “Wish List which the 

students do at Book Fair. 

 

How it works: 

1 Simply pay online the amount they can spend.  

2 To make payments, please go to: www.scholastic.com.au/payments 

3 Then send in the form with your details and payment reference with 

your child to book fair.  

4 Please email me a copy of the payment with your child’s name and LA 

no. to me at lpspandcfundraising@gmail.com           

5 Upon receipt, we can release books/stationery to that value to the 

student. 
 

Students do not have to pick books from the flyer to be able to do an 

online payment.  
 

This may be a useful option for those parents that don’t keep cash at 

home or would prefer not to send money with their children to School. 

 

If you have any queries about this or book fair in general please contact me through 

the P&C Facebook page. 
 

Thanks, Mel -P&C Book Fair Coordinator 

http://www.scholastic.com.au/payments
mailto:lpspandcfundraising@gmail.com

